
From: cbroberson <cbroberson@att.net>  
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 5:05 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Boys prison on Clinton 
 

 
 
Please be advised that Many  I represent as Block Watch Captain of the Graceland  Block Watch are Not 
in favor of any Juvenile facility being built in our Area. Ninety  per cent of my folk are voting home 
owners. I CAN BE COUNTED AS APERSON AMONG MANY 
THAT DO NOT WANT THE CLINTON Boys Home.  
Regards, 
 
Cynthia Berry Roberson  
Graceland Block Watch  
 
Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone 
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